

(THE DEFENCE OF LITERATURE AND THE ARTS SOCIETY)

PLEASE REPLY TO:-

23 Budgen Drive Redhill RHI 2QB

8th October 2006

Prof J Petley School of Arts Gaskell Building Brunel University Uxbridge UB8 3PH

Dear Professor Petley

## HOME OFFICE

Thank you for your e-mail of 27th September. I enclose a copy of the last CAC letter on this subject. It is addressed to the new relevant Home Office Minister (after his born-again Christian predecessor was thankfully reshuffled!) No reply has been received to date.

I will keep you informed of developments and look forward to you doing likewise. It should be noted that no other country proposes to enact such a law. It seems that we will have to await the Queen's Speech in November for more detail.

Yours for freedom of expression,

Ted Goodman Chair of CAC